
 
 

Harvard Public Library Trustees Meeting 
Monday, December 1, 2014 

Minutes  

Present: Gail Coolidge, Chris Frechette, Marty Green, Charles Redinger, Stacie Cassat 
Green, Davida Bagatelle. Library Director: Mary Wilson 
Absent:  None 

 
Programming: Mary presented information about a new program, Book Buddies. Elementary 
students paired with high school students. There are currently 12 students participating so far (6 
elementary and 6 high school). Mary reports the program is very successful; excellent friendship 
and bonding between the students. 
 
Security: Mary sent to police chief and fire chief a request to come talk to the staff about safety 
and security. She proposed a list of days and times to begin this conversation and awaits their 
response. 
 
Books for Loaves and Fishes: Selected books from the book sale to pull aside and donate to 
Loaves and Fishes. 
 
Donations: Marty did further research about recognizing donations. The tree/leaf solution is 
expensive, so we’ll continue to research options.  
 
 
 
Summary of Action Items: 

• Marty will continue to research options for recognizing donations 
 

 
Trustee meeting adjourned at 8:20 p.m. 


